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It is our endeavor to serve the public interest. Station 105 KJAMZ broadcast 
programming responsive to issues of concern to the state of Oklahoma and its 
listening public. The following is a brief description of these issues and the 
station's most significant programming treatment of them: Issues important 
to this quarter including the following: Wednesday October 7th between 1-2 
pm during the Mid-Day Party Show, conducted an on air interview with 
representatives from The Green wood Cultural Center and the American Red 
Cross about a joint blood drive aimed at helping to increase a diverse blood 
supply.     

Also, on Saturday November 14th at 1 pm teaming up with QuikTrip and Metro 
By T-Mobile for a “Free gas giveaway” promotion to the public (Tanksgiving) 
with a live on location broadcast.   
 
Finally, on Saturday November 21st at 2pm in conjunction with Uncle Ray’s 
Turkeys and Metro By T-Mobile we conducted a “first come first serve” Free 
turkey giveaway prior to the Thanksgiving holiday along with a live broadcast 
of the event.   
 

 
 

 


